
 

 

16 May 2017 
 
GPT increases interest in GPT Wholesale Shopping Centre Fund following successful 
conclusion of liquidity review 
 
The GPT Group (“GPT” or “Group”) today announced that the liquidity review process for the 
GPT Wholesale Shopping Centre Fund (GWSCF) has been successfully concluded.  
 
The conclusion of the liquidity review follows the Fund’s extraordinary general meeting in 
February where investors voted in favour of the renewal of the Fund terms for GWSCF.  
 
The Fund received liquidity requests for 78.5 million securities, or approximately 2.4 per cent of 
issued capital, during the liquidity review process. These securities were subsequently offered to 
existing unitholders under the Fund’s pre-emptive trading process. A separate offer of 120 million 
securities, by an existing investor, was also made under the secondary trading process. Nine 
existing investors in GWSCF, including GPT, acquired all of the securities on offer. 
 
Following the conclusion of these offers, GPT advises that it has purchased approximately 
$116.6 million in securities in GWSCF. GPT’s purchase increases the Group’s interest in the 
Fund from 25.3 per cent to 28.9 per cent.  
 
GPT’s CEO and Managing Director, Bob Johnston, said: “GPT was pleased to receive the strong 
support from investors for the revised Fund terms and the opportunity to acquire further units in a 
high quality portfolio of retail assets.”  
 
The Group’s increased interest in GWSCF is in addition to its purchase of $157 million of 
securities in September last year. 
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